
Youth Advisory Council Meeting summary 
January 13th 2016 

 
 Motion to begin the meeting is approved. 
 Christopher Stansel, Hannah Anderson, 

Shaney Patrick, and Brook Patrick are present. 
 A brief update is given on the YAC’s recent 

donation to an animal shelter in the late 
Mayor Jim Lawrence’s name. 

 The proposal to put the flowerpots in the 
third floor of city hall is discussed in more 
detail, including the possible requirements to 
do so. 

  The St. Patrick’s Day planning committees 
recent proposal on the YAC’s activities is 
discussed. Everyone isn’t totally opposed to 
the YAC’s proposed role of assisting the city. 
However most express a concern of losing the 
youth centered area. 

 The idea to host a monthly or one off youth 
centered event is discussed. It is agreed it 
should probably be a teenager function with a 
more laid-back agenda in mind, mostly geared 
toward promoting the YAC.  

 All members are asked to make a proposal in 
written or verbal form about the youth 
centered event, ready by next meeting. 



 It is proposed some sort of easy to produce 
flyer should be placed in people’s door or 
door steps to get more wide spread 
information about the YAC out to the public. 

 January 27th is agreed upon as the next 
meeting for the YAC. 

 Meeting ends. 
 
 


